20-00 3¢

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: Paul Braun

Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2019 4:16 PM

To: "Vallis, Edward C'

Cc: Justin Nickels; Adam Tegen; Lisa Mueller; Deborah Neuser; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
Subject: RE: Resignation from Manitowoc Industrial Development Board

Hi Ted, thanks for letting us know and serving on the IDC for all those years, the City appreciates your dedication. Good
Luck in your retirement, take care!!

Paul

Paul Braun

City Planner — Community Development
City of Manitowoc

9500 Quay Street

Manitowoc, W1 54220

920-686-6930

pbraun@manitowoc.org
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From: Vallis, Edward C [mailto:edward.vallis@wisconsinpublicservice.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2019 11:38 AM

To: Paul Braun

Subject: Resignation from Manitowoc Industrial Development Board

Good morning Paul,

I know you are aware of this, but | wanted to make it official. | am retiring from WPS the end of the year and | feel it’s
time for someone else to take my place on this board. It’s amazing to me to think that | have been on this board for
about 30 years. | have enjoyed my time serving and have seen many changes take place and I’'m sure there are many
more to come. Thank you. Ted

Ted Vallis

Operations Manager — Construction Resources
Wisconsin Public Service

office: 920 657-1810



mobile: 920 629-8938
email: edward.vallis@wisconsinpublicservice.com



